
The Honorable Vice Mayor Rosemary Wilson
240l Courthouse Drive
Building 1
Virginia Beach, VA 23452

10 May 2023

Dear Vice Mayor Wilson,

On behalf of the over 500 police officers, detectives, and forensic professionals, I have the
honor of representing, l'd like to thank you for your work (and your vote) leading to
the passage of the Virginia Beach city budget.

I have no doubt that "budget season" is a time of great deliberation. lt is impossible to please all
those who want their concerns included, as it is impossible to please everyone who want items
excluded.

I assure you that your work has demonstratively improved the lives our members and all Virginia
Beach first responders. By extension, this will work to improve the lives of the citizens we all serve.

I look forward to working with you on matters of importance to you and to public safety.

Respectfully,

Virginia Beach Police lent Association Local #34, President
The lnternational Union of Police Associations, Vice President region 10
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|anuary 30,20L9

Mr. Brian Luciano
315 Edwin Drive, Suite 10L
Virginia Beach, V A 23462

Dear President Luciano,

I want to take a moment to acknowledge and commend your leadership of the Virginia
Beach P.B,A., LU.P.A. Local 34. Your active, and more importantly, effective support of the
men and women within the Virginia Beach Police Department epitomizes the traditions
and core values ofthe International and our stated purposes and goals.

You remain active in both local and state politics, always with the aim of improving the
lives and working conditions of your membership. You have gone beyond all expectations
we have of our local leaders who, like yourself, assume these thankless tasks while
balancing a family, a police career, and union activities.

Your recent offer to assist our Law Enforcement Officer Relief Fund in raising money for
police officers who are suffering calamities, is, once again, testimony to your dedication to
these brave men and women across our nation.

Unfortunately, we do not, often enough, take time to let our leadership know how much
they are appreciated and how critical they are to the success ofthe International.

You are one of our very best. Again, thank you and thanks to the men and women of the
Virginia Beach P.B.A.

Very Respectfully,

f- A n il fl

J N---A Vry
Sam A. Cabral 

il

International President J

lnternationalHeadquarters.l54g Ringling Blvd.6rH Floor. Sarasota, Florida 34236-6772. (941) 487-2560. Fax: (941) 487-2570
Legislative Affairs . Washington, DC


